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MEDIA ALERT 
 
Feb. 25, 2020 
 
Contact: Lt. Col. Brian L. Mason 
State Public Affairs Officer 
Arkansas National Guard 
501-212-5020 / 501-590-0318 
ng.ar.ararng.mbx.daily-guard@mail.mil 
 
Noise Alert: Feb. 26, 2020, at Camp Robinson 
~ Request media assistance to inform public near Post about noise from live-fire training 
 
WHO:    The Arkansas National Guard 
 
WHAT:   Will conduct live-fire training on Camp Robinson 
 
WHEN:   Wednesday, Feb. 26, 2020 
 
WHERE: Live-fire training, which will result in loud explosions, will take place on a range 
located in the northcentral portion of Camp Robinson. 
 
WHY:        Due to weather conditions, the weapon noise is likely to carry outside Camp 
Robinson’s perimeter and may potentially be heard in the surrounding communities.  We 
request media assistance in providing the area surrounding Camp Robinson with a public 
awareness notice in an effort to ease concern during these periods as to the origin of the noise. 
Communities in proximity to the training area may hear or feel effects of the training beyond 
the borders of the post. 
The Arkansas National Guard understands that some aspects of ongoing military training may 
create disruptive noise and ground vibration concerns.  As a concerned partner, the Arkansas 
Guard endeavors to keep our neighbors near the post informed when such external effects can 
be expected. 
 
Through our training, and the continued support of our communities, the Arkansas National 
Guard and our collocated sister service organizations, can continue to make positive 
contributions to the safety and security of our state and nation. 
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